
We’re looking for software engineers,
data scientists, designers, and product
managers who want to improve the
products and services that residents
interact with daily—from data analysis
and visualization of economic recovery
datasets in Miami to COVID-19
evictions analysis in Los Angeles.

Corps members will have the
opportunity to learn and grow as a
member of a tight-knit community of
passionate technologists and
participate in Corps-specific
programming specially designed for
state and local contexts.

Our team seeks to make the Civic
Innovation Corps as accessible and
equitable as possible—which is why
every Corps member will receive a 
 stipend. Undergraduates, bootcamp,
or certificate program grads will
receive $6,000, while graduate
students will receive $7,000.

Coding it Forward is a nonprofit organization creating new opportunities and pathways into
social impact and civic technology. The Civic Innovation Corps is a 10-week internship
connecting mission-driven software engineers, data scientists, product managers, and
designers to civic tech opportunities in city and state governments from coast to coast.

Applicants must be authorized to work in the United States; enrolled in a two- or four-year
institution, bootcamp, or certificate program; and graduating no earlier than Dec 2020.

TACKLE TOUGH PROBLEMS. LEARN AND GROW. BE PAID FOR YOUR WORK.

Apply by February 28th at cic2021.com/apply

ABOUT THE
CORPS

CORONAVIRUS
UPDATE

Coding it Forward and our host offices have made the joint decision to have all Civic Innovation
Corps members work remotely in Summer 2021 as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. The
health, safety, and wellbeing of our community is our first priority, and due to continued
significant community spread, uncertainty posed by vaccine distribution challenges, and new
strains of the virus, our team believes that a fully remote program is the safest and most
equitable option.


